

Four pillars of our return:

- 1. Maximize Freedom
- 2. Minimize risk
- 3. Allow adults to adult
- 4. Respect the governing authorities

Guidelines for in-building fellowship: Effective 5/31/2020

Starting this Sunday, May 31st, 2020, we will begin meeting again at 10:30 am (additional services to be added if demand exists based on available capacity in coming weeks) at the church property while maintaining the online service.

With continued health concerns we are instituting the following guidelines for in-person fellowship on church property.

- Those who are sick or showing symptoms please stay home and join us online.
- There will be no children's Sunday School, Children's Church, or nursery on property at this time.
 - Children (4-4th grade) may join online Children's Church on Zoom Sunday's at 2pm.
 E-mail: joyceyearsley@gmail.com for more info.
- Adult Sunday School classes will continue to meet online for the time being unless otherwise noted. See www.sonrisebc.org for more information.
- BYOB that is Bring Your Own Beverage. The kitchen is temporarily closed.
- BYOM that is Bring Your Own Mask. Masks are not required for those attending services, though they are recommended. Note: Those who are serving before, during and after services will be required to wear masks (which will be provided by Sonrise if needed).
- Sanitation stations will be available in various locations throughout our meeting area.
- Chairs in the sanctuary have been organized for social distancing and may not be rearranged.
- We will not be regulating who you sit with, hug or whose hand you shake. That said, please do
 not presume that everyone holds your same set of safety standards. Be patient and gracious
 with one another.
- Finally, we recognize that not all within the Sonrise family will feel comfortable, for various reasons, to return to the building at this time. Please know that you are loved and missed. We look forward to seeing you again in-person as soon as possible. Until then please join us online on Facebook or YouTube.

Blessings,

Pastor Chris